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From: Garvin Gordon
To: Krohn, Margaret
Subject: 2023 Res 168
Date: Monday, November 13, 2023 1:46:31 PM

To Dane County Board,

The National Guard/Air Force should not be relieved of their liability for chemical
pollution, crashes and loss of life.  If they are not held responsible for clean up  of
chemical polution, who is?  The local govenment with its limited funds?
I urge you to take out the clause giving indemnity to the National Guard/Air Force.  
Giving use of the airport in exchange for fire fighting is a sweet deal for the military.  I
don't approve of that either because of the destruction of neighborhoods on East
side. 

Sincerely,
Marian Celesnik
1734 Sheridan Dr.
Madison, WI 53704
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